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Al Ain University Visits Paris-Sorbonne - AD

As part of an academic visits program, a group of AAU English Department students at the
College of Education visited the Paris-Sorbonne University – Abu Dhabi. Dr. Abdelghani
Remache, Head of the English Department and a number of faculty members accompanied the
students.

Prof. Georges Molinié, President of the Paris-Sorbonne University – Abu Dhabi, met with the
AAU students and faculty members. He welcomed them and explained the courses and
programs offered in French at PSUAD. He also discussed with the faculty members ways of
strengthening ties between PSUAD and AAU to exchange scientific and technical expertise.

During the visit, AAU students met with their peers from PSUAD who took them on a tour
around campus, facilities, and buildings while they exchanged views and campus life
experiences.
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